

Open Air Campaigners of Central PA 2025 Winter-Spring Newsletter



"For we are His workmanship, created in Christ Jesus for good works, which God prepared beforehand, that we should walk in them." Ephesians 2:10



Director's Conference in Tampa, Florida. It was great seeing everyone again and being able to discuss the future of OAC. God has much to do through us in our prospective branches.



QR Codes are the new trend, and we are using them to direct people to the gospel. When this QR code is clicked on it takes you to a gospel message on YouTube. By All Means Everywhere!

The Dempsie Vehicle fund is beginning to build. We are currently at \$2,295.00 but have a long way to go and are praying that God will prompt many of you to help with this need. We now have three staff evangelists and many volunteers. Getting a vehicle that can transport all of our equipment and staff is crucial to the growth of the branch. If you would like to give to this, you can do so online at <u>oacusa.org</u> and donate to Dempsie Vehicle Fund.





The picture to the right was taken at State College during one of our Friday night blacklight outreaches. Friday nights at State College continue to be one of our best outreaches. We have many volunteers who join us for this ministry. and the number of people that stop and engage is phenomenal. Praise God for giving us such a great fishing hole.



The two pictures above are of ministry at Lock Haven University. These are two new locations that we went to on campus because our regular spot was reserved by another group. Both of these locations seemed to be good spots for getting into conversations with students. Praise God for the freedom and multiple locations we have to share the gospel at on LHU's campus.



To all of you who have supported the ministry throughout the last several years and to those of you who have been supporters since the beginning, I would not be able to do the ministry that is occurring or start new ministry without your prayers and support. I cannot express in words how much you all have meant to me and my family over the many years of ministry that God has allowed us to do. I want you to know you are in my prayers, and I value all that God has allowed me to do because of your prayers and support.



Support can be mailed to PO Box D, Nazareth, PA 18064. Please make checks out to Open Air Campaigners with a note included saying it's for Zane & Laurie Dempsie or by visiting <u>oacgive.org</u> All donations are tax deductible.